Dear CME Families,

I am excited to announce that families will be able to have lunch with their students beginning October 29th, 2018. In order to participate, you must be cleared by the school. We ask that you follow a few of our lunch guidelines when you arrive at CME:

- 1) Please arrive on time. Our daily schedules are extremely tight, and we want to make sure students do not miss academic time due to extended lunch time.
- 2) Please check in at the front office and show your identification in order to receive your badge.
- 3) Parent/Guardian must eat lunch outside at the picnic tables. You are not authorized to eat inside the cafeteria as space is limited.
- 4) Parent/Guardian may only eat with his/her student. Other CME students are not permitted to leave the cafeteria.
- 5) Students are only allowed to eat lunch. They are not permitted to play on the playground or in the airnasium area.

We appreciate your patience in this matter, and we look forward to seeing you on campus.

Kevin Brown
Principal
Christa McAuliffe Elementary School